
Minutes for Tuesday, March11, 2008 IWMAC Meeting 
 

Members in attendance: 
 Chuck Baldwin Doug Bullen 

Neal Ferris  Kimberly Nadeau 
Nell Neal  Shelley Mitchell 

  
Minutes of March will be presented for approval at May 13 meeting 
  
Kim Nadeau passed to members a rough draft of Spring2008 newsletter. 

Content, deadlines, and dates discussed. 
Make a request for new members especially a secretary. 
 

Scott Cloutier’s Clean Sweep proposal will be moved to May’s meeting for discussion. 
 
Doug Bullen from Public Works presented solid waste division data. 

Of note:  By recycling, the Town of Durham avoided tip fees worth $64,020.00 
AND earned revenue of $49,893.00 

 
Nell Neal asked questions concerning CFL’s (Compact Fluorescent Lighting) 
Committee discussed proper usage and disposal of CFL’s concerning increased 
residential usage.  
 
 Durham’s Spring Cleanup dates are April 28 – May 9 

 
Overhang addition needs structural engineer approval before moving forward. 
Goal is to break ground in spring. 
 

Chuck Baldwin requests that Swap Shop Rules be laminated and posted at Swap Shop at 
the Suggestion Box location.  Doug Bullen will get this done and post CFL legislation 
new in 2008:  Legislation states that CFL’s must be recycled not put in garbage. 

 
Neal Ferris asks about recycling ‘other’ plastics (#’s 3, 4, 6,7).  At this time there is not a 
viable market for ‘other’ plastics but DPW will monitor the options as this area becomes 
available. 
 
Discussion of deadline dates for sending interested members to NRRA (New England 
Recovery Association) Conference  June 9 &  10.   www.NRRA.net 
 
Committee thanks Shelley Mitchell for her dedication and efforts.  Shelley has resigned 
her position effective now. 
 
 Integrated Advisory Committee has 2 openings for volunteers.  
 
Shelley Mitchell motions to adjourn meeting 
Neal Ferris seconds 

http://www.nrra.net/
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